From: Sledzinska, Elisa 
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 12:11 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Commissioner Andolino Reimbursement

Steve, 

Commissioner Rosemarie S. Andolino attended American Association of Airport Executives (AAAE) Annual Conference & Exposition in San Antonio, Texas from May 17-19. 

The Commissioner is on the Policy Review Committee (PRC) and the CDA has a AAAE membership.  As a PRC member, the Commissioner receives a travel stipend. 

As was previously approved, I am writing to disclose information regarding reimbursement. 

Attendee: Commissioner Rosemarie S. Andolino

Conference: American Association of Airport Executives (AAAE) Annual Conference & Exposition

Location: San Antonio, Texas

Dates of Travel: May 17-19, 2014

Airfare, hotel, meals, and ground transportation reimbursed by:  American Association of Airport Executives (AAAE)

Airfare reimbursed to: City of Chicago (purchased airfare) 

Hotel, meals, and ground transportation reimbursed to: Commissioner Andolino (made purchased with personal credit card)

If you need any additional information, please let me know. 
Elisa Sledzinska

Commissioner’s Office

Chicago Department of Aviation

